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Businesses have been gradually opening in the community. Further, the businesses in 
the area are very grateful for the support from the RCMP.   
 
Drivers have been making dangerous U-turns in the intersection of Norland Ave and 
Sprott Street in an attempt to get on the highway. 
 
The pedestrian sidewalk on Douglas Rd between Regent Ave and Norland Ave has 

been removed amongst the recent construction in the area. This is challenging for 

pedestrians as the opposite direction of Douglas Road does not have a proper sidewalk 

as well. 

 

 

 

 

 


